
Bishop’s Hatfield Girls’ School
Headteacher: Mr A Wood BA (Oxon), PGCE, MBA, NPQH

Woods Avenue, Hatfield, Herts AL10 8NL T: 01707 275331
Email: admin@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk Website: www.bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk

BHGS is a company limited by guarantee Company number: 07831507 Charity number: EW01517

20th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to the ‘Meet the Personal Tutor and Sixth Form Information
Evening’ on Thursday 7th September 2023.

As part of your child’s pastoral support arrangements, each student is allocated a Personal
Tutor with whom they will meet on a regular basis. The evening is an opportunity for you to
meet the Personal Tutor that has been allocated to your child, and to receive some
important further information about the procedures and systems that are in place in the
Sixth Form including the following:

Consortium Arrangements
Expectations
Curriculum
Assessment
Coursework

Life Skills
Community Service
Enrichment Activities
Post-18 Option

The evening will commence at 6.30pm with a presentation for all parents in the Hall,
followed by an opportunity to meet with your child’s Personal Tutor. We anticipate that we
will be finished by 7.30pm.

During the group meetings with your child’s Personal Tutor, they will outline the role of the
personal tutor, provide their contact information and be available for any questions you may
have.

I hope that you will be able to attend, and we very much look forward to seeing you.

Could you please complete the Google Form on the link below to confirm that you are able
or unable to attend by Tuesday 5th September.

Link: Meet the Tutor Evening Response

Yours sincerely,

Mrs E James
Head of Sixth Form

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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